
Gender Dysphoria Program, Inc. 
(415) 326-4645 900 Welch Road, Suite 402 Palo Alto, California 94304 

Louis G. Sullivan 
 Page Street 

Judy Van Maasdam, Coordinator 

Donald R. Laub, M.D. 

Norman M. Fisk, M.D. 

San Francisco, CA 94117 

Dear Louis: 

January 9, 1985 

Dr. Laub only recently returned your file and request for surgery to me. Would 
you please call me to discuss your request. I will be away from the office until 
January 17. 

Sincerely, 

<i}(dj�'/J;ep-� 
Judy Van Maasdam, Co:r:Ctor / 
Gender Dysphoria Program, Inc. \___, 

JVM 

         




